
There are signs that things are starting to return to our new “normal.” The first 
one is our Easter Sunrise Service, it is happening this year….in person! 

 
It will be Easter Sunday, April 17th at 7:00 am in our All Seasons 
Chapel. It will include scripture, music and meditations by the 
Evangelical Church of Fairport. 
 

All denominations are welcome to attend and reservations are not needed. After 
three years we are very excited to be hosting this event again.  
 

Although we are no longer requiring everyone to wear a mask, if you are 
unvaccinated, please wear a mask and be considerate of other people’s space. 

EASTER SUNRISE SERVICE 

JUNE SERVICE OF REMEMBRANCE 

Saturday, June 4th at 4:00 pm 
All Seasons Chapel 

 
This service is an uplifting gathering that will feature great music, prayers, poetry 
and of course our traditional Prayer of Names. We plan on gathering together to 
remember those we have lost and to celebrate what they brought into our lives 
and what they left in our hearts.  
 
After our service we will hold an Ice Cream Social and a Butterfly Release 
(weather permitting). We encourage you to bring your whole family for this 
uplifting event.  
  

The cut-off date to submit names for this event is  
Tuesday, May 31st.   

Please submit names to nate@whitehavenmemorialpark.com 
You can also contact the office at 585-586-5250 with any questions. 

For many a butterfly symbolizes spiritual rebirth, transformation, change, hope, and life. The 
magnificent, yet short life of the butterfly closely mirrors the process of spiritual transformation 

and serves to remind us that life is short. 
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WREATHS  
will be removed on 
March 15th. If you 

would like yours back, 
please remove it 

before the 15th. We 
will dispose of all 

wreaths after that date. 

IMPORTANT  
DATES 

Tuesday, March 15th 
     Last day for wreaths 
 
Friday, April 15th 
     Good Friday 
     Office Closed 
     Cemeteries open 
 
Sunday, May 8th 
     Mother’s Day 
 
Monday, May 30th  
     Memorial Day 
     Office Closed 
     Cemeteries open 
 
Saturday, June 4th  
      Remembrance Service 
 
Sunday, June 19th 
     Father’s Day 
 
Monday, July 4th 
     Office Closed 
     Cemeteries open 
 
Monday, September 5th 
     Labor Day 
     Office Closed 
     Cemeteries open 
 
Sunday, September 25th 
     Pet Blessing 
 
Saturday, November 5th 
     Last day for flowers 
 
Tuesday, November 15th 
     First day for wreaths A butterfly will remind me that even though we are apart, 

your spirit is always with me.  You are forever in my heart. 

SAVE THE DATES 
Our 2022 Pet Blessing is tentatively scheduled for Sunday, September 25th. 
Our 2022 Holiday Service of Remembrance is tentatively scheduled for Saturday, 
December 10th at 4:00 pm. 
We will update you more as the year progresses but we want you to put these on 
your calendars!  We look forward to seeing you in person this year.   

mailto:nate@whitehavenmemorialpark.com


White Haven’s website has been redesigned. We have added and updated 
many features including: meet the staff, our tree database (which is 
continually being revised), a 360 tour of the Park, a tab showing which 
property is available, online donations to the Preservation Foundation and 
many new photos. 

In the future we will be adding online ordering for vases, flowers and 
dedications. Take a tour of our website and check back frequently as we will 
be  adding more items.  www.whitehavenmemorialpark.com   

Creating a lasting memory of your loved one is important. Our markers are a 
wonderful way to memorialize and remember your loved 
one.  All of the markers in the Park are cast and poured or 
engraved directly on bronze. They are made to withstand 
the Western New York weather. You can personalize the 
marker to reflect the essence of the person who has passed 
with custom wording and emblems. Please call to schedule 
an appointment with Marcia to design your loved ones marker today. 

Another way to remember your loved one is a memorial gift. We have many 
choices to select from. All of our memorial gift donations go the Preservation 
Foundation funds. Call Terri at 585-586-5250 for more information.  

NEW WEBSITE 

MEMORIALIZING YOUR LOVED ONE 

PRESERVATION FOUNDATION 

The Preservation Foundation was established in 2013 as a charitable 
organization to help the cemetery maintain and preserve historic structures, 
wildlife and the indigenous trees that adorn the Park. Since 2013, your 
donations have helped preserve and create many changes in the Park such as, 
repair our beautiful fountain, the creation of nature trails in the back of the 
Park, replaced the fence along Marsh Road, installed a new flag pole to honor 
our Veterans, purchase a tree mapping system that helps us track all of the 
trees in the Park, create a monarch weigh station, build habitats for blue birds 
and owls.  These are just a few of the upgrades your donations have allowed 
us to complete.   

To continue our efforts to preserve the Park, we are asking for your support.  

Since no goods or services would be given in the exchange 

for your donation it is deductible to the fullest extent, 

allowed by law. In supporting our efforts, you are helping 

us build the bridges that will link the past, present and 

future generations.  We have enclosed an envelope for your 

convenience. Please consider donating to the preservation 

of White Haven.   

“ The staff 

made a sad 

occasion for my 

family very 

uplifting.  They 

guided us every 

step of the 

way.” 

~Patricia 

 

“ The grounds 

at White Haven 

are beautiful.” 

~Peggy from 

Bloomfield 

 

“We love to go 

walking there.  

It is a beautiful 

peaceful park.  

We love it. 

~Renee from Fairport 
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Spring is right around the corner! After March 15th, feel free to begin placing flowers in your loved 
one’s in-ground vase. If you do not already have an in-ground vase and would like one,  call the 
office to order one for just $45. We also have complimentary temporary vases located in a bin by the 
back door of the office. Unfortunately, if your loved one is located in the Green Burial Section, 
Nature Trail, our Lakeview Cemetery, and other areas of the park which are not designated for vases, 
you will not be eligible for a vase. When deciding to come out, keep in mind that the water will not be 
turned on until May 1st to prevent freezing pipes, so you will need to supply your own. If you are 
having trouble raising the vase, please call the office and we will arrange for a work order to be 
generated. Do not attempt to raise the vase yourself as it may get stuck and damaged, resulting in 
additional fees to you in order to replace it. If you have any questions, please feel free to call the 
office at 585-586-5250. 
 
FLOWERS...Unfortunately, unless you have already placed an order for 
Spring flowers we are sold out and cannot get anymore from our vendors. 
You are more than welcome to place your own but make sure they are labeled 
with your loved ones name and location. Please call the office at 585-586-
5250 if you have any questions. 
 
DEDICATIONS...Easter, Mother’s Day, Memorial Day, and Father’s Day 
are all wonderful times to dedicate one of our silk flower arrangements placed on the tables in the 
mausoleums to your loved one. Your loved one’s name will appear in a list on a plaque next to the 
various large flower arrangements throughout the mausoleums. The dedications will remain up for 2 
weeks and are $20 each.  If you have ordered the Spring dedications within the past 2 years, please be 
on the lookout for the 2022 form in your mail. If you did not receive a form and would like to 
participate in this service, please call the office at 585-586-5250 and we would be happy to mail one 
out to you. 

 

FLOWERS AND DEDICATIONS 

HELP WANTED 

If you are looking for a long-term family atmosphere where you are part of a team, White Haven is 
hiring. We have several different positions available: 
 
INTERMENT LABORER 
We are looking for motivated interment laborers to join our team. You must be over 18 and able to 
demonstrate the ability to work in a construction type atmosphere and be proficient in the use of 
hand and power tools. We are open year-round, so you must be able to work in all weather 
conditions and be able to lift at least 50 pounds. Send your resume to 
gary@whitehavenmemorialpark.com   
 
MEMORIAL COUNSELOR 
We would like to fill this position with someone who is comfortable in a 
sales environment, is sensitive to the nature of our business and is 
compassionate to the needs of our customers. You must have excellent 
communication skills and be well organized. Send your resume to: 
jl@whitehavenmemorialpark.com   

attention, place 

quote from the 
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ELECTRONIC 
NEWSLETTER 

In an effort to reduce our 
postage cost and be more 
eco-friendly, we would 

like to offer this 
newsletter electronically.  

If you would prefer to 
have this publication 

emailed to you, please 
send your email to:   

 
terri@whitehavenmem

orialpark.com 
When we lose someone we love we must learn not to only live 

without them, but to live with the love they left behind.  
~Anonymous  

mailto:gary@whitehavenmemorialpark.com
mailto:gary@whitehavenmemorialpark.com


210 Marsh Road 
Pittsford, NY 14534 

Phone: 585-586-5250 
Fax: 585-381-5252 

Email: 
info@whitehavenmemorialpark.com 

 

WHITE HAVEN 

MEMORIAL PARK 

Winter/Spring 2022 Newsletter 

Do you know about our 

referral program? 

Call the office at 585-586-

5250 to find out. 

At White Haven Memorial Parks, Inc., we respect and honor the value of every customer, family, 

employee, and community member that we serve. We honor all equally in life and in death. We 
value diversity and inclusiveness of all religious beliefs, cultures, and ethnicities as we help to 

ease the loss of a loved one offering compassion and empathy to all we serve. 
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ROCHESTER, NY 
We have over 2 miles of 

hiking trails that are great 

for running, walking, 

cross country skiing, and  

even snow shoeing. Since 

we are an Audubon 

Sanctuary we are sure 

you will see some 

wildlife along the way. 


